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From: Karen Greif
To: HPD Preservation
Subject: 701 Sparks Ave
Date: Monday, January 8, 2024 3:59:10 PM


[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
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External Email - Exercise Caution


Dear Preservation Board,
    I support granting historic status and preservation for 701 Sparks Ave.
based on its Spanish Revival architecture and its historic contribution
and importance to our central Austin neighborhood.  I lhave lived at 
one block away, for 45 years, love our neighborhood, and very much want to
preserve its history. I would be at this meeting in person if not out of town.
Sincerely,
Rev. Dr. Karen Greif
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